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Dear Parents and Guardians

# Peace of the Lord

I would have to share some sad news with you all.
Fr. Dominic Shigeru Tagawa, our principal, who had been hospitalized since the end of September last

year, passed away just after noon yesterday, July 12th, at the age of 97

Even in his old age, Fr. Tagawa frequently visited our primary school building and walked slowly down
the hallways. There were always children holding his hands nearby. We are sure that the children will
always remember his presence in their hearts. We are planning to hold a school funeral together with
the students and staff so as to commemorate Fr. Tagawa s departure to the heavenly church. Details

will follow at a later time.

The funeral service will be held for those closely related to Fr. Tagawa only. We would like to ask

all parents and guardians to attend the “Memorial” scheduled in the near future

Sincerely,

Kiyoshi Tagawa

Deputy—principal

Gyosei International Primary School



